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Dear Parents and Carers,  

The children were amazed and fascinated by the arrival of the MOOOOOOOOOOON at Ark Priory. Well, 
a very small part of it, thanks to Miss Terry’s exploration and industrious research we were lucky 
enough to host a piece of moon rock collected on the Apollo missions. This was a unique and enthralling 
opportunity for the children who loved every second.  

Have a lovely weekend best wishes Mr Martlew and staff  

Upcoming Dates 
WC 16 Jul PARENT  
CONSULTATIONS—
appointments as required  
17th Jul- 5 year celebration- 
more information TBC  
23rd Jul- Stars of the Year 
assembly at 9:30am  

Last day of term 4pm finish 

Topics 
As part of the transition 
day all year groups will 
be focusing on transition 
activities and the 
associated emotional 

and welfare support.  

Another varied and exciting week at Priory – mini 
Wimbledon, crater making and books arriving. As 

well as, thanks to Miss Terry,  the academy being the 
host to some moon rock collected on the Apollo 

missions! 
 

Amazing learning, amazing exploring – another 
amazing week. 
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5 Year Celebration  
 
On Tuesday at 14:30 the academy will be (informally) 
celebrating the 5 years the academy has been open. We 
will be enjoying a picnic in the playground and each class 
will be performing a piece of music to the rest of the 
school. 
 
Parents are welcome to attend from 14:30 – 16:00 and 
enjoy the music and the great half decade we have 
enjoyed together!    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

STARS OF THE YEAR  
 

ON MONDAY WE WILL BE RELEASING THE NAMES OF OUR 
STARS OF THE YEAR WHO WILL BE PRESENTED WITH THEIR 

LAPEL BADGE AT 9.30am 23rd July 2018 
 

Children with 100% attendance and Punctuality will also be 
rewarded for their diligence and dedication.  
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Congratulations  
Genevieve competed in the Heathrow Gymnastics Club Championships last Friday evening in her first ever 
Gymnastics Competition and came first in her age group. Heathrow is one of the most successful British 
clubs and the UK's only British Olympic Association Accredited Gymnastics Training Facility. 
This is a huge achievement as she was the youngest amongst 54 girls.  
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